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Mr. C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Engineering and Technical Inspection
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 ULNRC- 60 4

Dear Mr. Norelius:

INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-483/82-09
Ref: ULNRC-586, dated October 15, 1982

The purpose of this letter is to revise the date when
full compliance will be achieved for violations no. 50-483/82-09-01
and no. 50-483/82-09-02.

Due to initial delays in obtaining delivery of rebar
locating equipment and time devoted to training of personnel to
operate the equipment it is not possible to meet the expected com-
pletion date of January 31, 1983, as stated in the referenced
letter.

The visual and rebar scanning activities are now approxi-
mately 50% complete. A third shift utilizing the rebar locator has
been implemented and once scanning activities are completed the
data will be exteneively reviewed, reduced, and entered in the
form of cut rebar information on the As-Built drawings. We expect
full compliance to be achieved by May 2, 1983.

If you have any questions regarding this response or if
additional information is required, please contact me.

Very truly yours,

' Donald F. Schnell
JGJ/jds
cc: Mr. H. M. Wescott, NRC Region III

NRC Resident Inspector, Callaway Plant
Missouri Public Service Commission
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